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Date: 17th March 2019  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Following the press conference held by the government yesterday evening I have made the decision that the Year 

1 trip to the zoo tomorrow will not be going ahead.  The instruction given yesterday included avoiding unnecessary 

travel and avoiding social spaces.  Therefore, the responsible thing is for the children and staff to remain in school. 

 

The office will work with the zoo and coach company to work out if this will be cancellation at this point or if we 

can work on it as a postponement with the aim of trying again later on in the summer term.  Please bear with us 

while we work this through so we can then let you know whether you will be refunded or whether we carry the 

money forward to the trip at a later date.  However, if you would like your trip money returned to you at this point 

then please do speak to the office and we can have this sorted for you. 

 

Thank you for your understanding as the school works to respond to the daily changes. 

 

Mrs Hunter 

 

 Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mrs S Hunter 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


